
    St. Joseph’s Cathedral 
          NOTICES FOR THE WEEK 

              (New Year -2018)
 

 

 On Behalf of His Excellency Bishop Paul, all Priests, Carmelite and Rosary 
Nuns. I wish you a prosperous and Grace-filled New Year 2018. 
 

 We wish you blessing of good health and happiness, peace, prosperity and 
tolerance all through this New Year 2018. 
 

 Sincere thanks to all of you for your committed service to the Church 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 

1. The Parents and God Parents are reminded to attend the Baptism 
Seminar on Wednesday 03rd January at 8.p.m in the Assisi Hall.  

 
2. Catechism will resume on January 5th Friday 2018. 

 
3. There will be Holy Hour on Friday 5th January at 6.00 pm in St. Therese 

Church. 
 

4. We will have Marriage Renewal Mass on Tuesday 09th January at 8 pm 
in St. Therese church. 

 
5. Marriage Preparation Course in English will be conducted on Thursday, 

11th January from 7:30 p.m. to 9.30 p.m. and Friday, 12th January from 
8.30 a.m. to 5.00 p.m. Those attending the Marriage Preparation Course 
are invited to register online at our church website 
www.stjosephsabudhabi.org. 

 
6. Registration for World Youth Day (WYD) will close tomorrow.  

 
7. Young adults are invited to join “YAM” (Young Adult Ministry). Those 

interested kindly, register in the parish office. 
 

8. The 9th World Meeting of Families will take place in Ireland from 21st 
to 26th August, 2018.  All parishioners are invited. Further details please 
check the church website or notice-boards.  

 
9. The ‘Bible Alive’ with daily reflection and church calendar for 2018 are 

still available for sale. 


